C/o Department of Child Dental Health,

Faculty of Dental Science,

College of Medicine, University of Lagos

www.scdan.org.ng

Contactus@scdan.org.ng

May 5th, 2021

Dear Dr. Ari Kupietzky

On behalf of the President, Executive members and entire membership of the Special Care Dentistry Association of Nigeria (SCDAN), we express our sincere appreciation for your very educative lecture on "Fundamentals of Behaviour Management in children with Special Needs".

We hope you will answer the call again when the need arises.

Once again thank you.

Sincerely,

Prof. F. A. Oredugba President

Dr. A. O. Oluwo Secretary General